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Dear Comrade, 
 

C O - O R D I N A T I O N 

CBPRO and AIBRF Leaders met at Delhi 
 

We reproduce hereunder the text of CBPRO circular dated 19.6.2018 on above subject for information of 

members.  

With best wishes, 

( SUPRITA SARKAR) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

QUOTE :   

No. 012/2018                                                                         Dated: 19.06.2018 

TO  

THE GENERAL SECRETARIES 

Constituents of C B P R O 

 

Dear Comrades, 

 

We wish to advise that in the wake of the judgment by the Hon’ble Supreme Court in respect of 100% DA case, we leaders of our organisation and that of AIBRF 

met at Delhi on 03.06.2018.  The meeting was a sequel to the rounds of telephonic discussions on the implication of the adverse judgment delivered by the Hon’ble 

Supreme Court on 16.05.2018 in respect of 100% DA case.  We discussed various alternatives including filing of review petition/ curative petition by the affected 

parties.  The grounds for review/curative petition were also discussed in the light of a detailed analysis of the judgment undertaken by both the organisations. 

The occasion was also utilised to explore the possibility of a larger unity so as to have a co-ordinated approach on important issues pertaining to 

Bank Pensioners and Retirees.  We considered this as a welcome development.  The discussions and deliberations of the said meeting were 

promptly intimated to the leaders of our constituents telephonically.   

A joint letter dated 09.06.2018 by CBPRO and AIBRF to the Convener and the constituents of UFBU was written to demonstrate the beginning of our 

coordinated approach to the common issues of Bank Pensioners and Retirees.  We feel that it is a good beginning and shall augur well for Bank 

Pensioners and Retirees movement.   

We shall keep you posted of the developments from time to time. 

With regards, 

Yours comradely 

                        

A.Ramesh Babu                    K.V.Acharya 

                     Joint Conveners 
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